
 

REVISED PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE THAT DUE TO THE IMPENDING 

WEATHER FROM HURRICANE ISAIS,  

THE NEW KENT SCHOOL BOARD IS POSTPONING  

IT’S MEETING ORGINIALLY SCHEDULED FOR 

MONDAY, AUGUST 3, 2020. 

THE MEETING HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED FOR 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 5, 2020: 

 
 A CLOSED SESSION PURSUANT TO  

§§ 2.2-3711(A)(1) & 2.2-3711(A)(2)  
OF THE CODE OF VIRGINIA 

FOR THE DISCUSSION AND CONSIDERATION  
OF PERSONNEL MATTERS, INCLUDING THE 

SUPERINTENDENT’S EVALUATION, AND STUDENT 
MATTERS BEGINNING AT 5:00 P.M. 

IN THE NEW KENT HIGH SCHOOL FRONT OFFICE 
CONFERENCE ROOM, 

 

 

 THE REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING WILL 
BEGIN AT 6:00 P.M. IN THE NEW KENT HIGH 

SCHOOL AUDITORIUM AND IS 
AVAILABLE TO THE PUBLIC  

IN PERSON (MASK REQUIRED) 
OR VIRTUALLY VIA  

ZOOM - https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89530761512 
THIS LINK IS ALSO ACCESSIBLE IN BOARDDOCS  

WITH THE MEETING AGENDA  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89530761512

